18tk Mapeh, 1949,

Dear lr. Dennett,

I duly received your letter of the 3lst
January last respesting the liotorship"TUCUFITA", and note
your remsrks, -

in rerly I have to say thet your view that
the Cvmers mhould be requested to fit direct hilge suctions
in the machinery space as required by the Fules is concurred
in, and the clase has, in the meantime, been continued
subject to this teing done. 1 'shall be glad if you will
kindly inform the Cwnere accordingly.

In this connection 1 have alse to refer you
Yo my semi-officls) letter of the cth imstent, your reply
to which ie aweited respecting the lotorship "JORURE", and
to say that it fa concluded thile wase will require similar
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